
 

  

 

          

  

 

 

 

 
 18 March 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

A number of our KS2 children submitted a photo in the Ironbridge Photographic Competition in February 

2016, and I am very please to let you know that we won one of the categories for Best Primary School 

Portfolio, winning the Ironbridge Photography Cup. 

 

I am also pleased to announce that some of our pupils won a number of categories. 

 

Black & White Print Category – Emily Grace Penn - 1st Place 

Colour Print Category – Arwa Ghazi – 1st Place.  

Colour Print Category – Holly Simmelker – 2nd Place 
 

Arwa Ghazi has also won a second Category and came 2nd place in the Colour Competition for the whole 

of Telford! Her photo entry will now be entered into the Shropshire & Staffordshire District competition in 

June. Good Luck Arwa. 

 

The children’s work will be displayed in both Ironbridge and Wellington over the coming weeks. The 

Ironbridge Rotary team will need permission for your child’s name to be displayed next to their entry piece, 

which will be used to show the children’s work on local press and online media, and any photos which may 

be taken on the night of the Presentation. Please complete and return the attached permission slip to school 

by Wednesday 23rd March 2016 

 

A presentation evening will be held for all pupils and their parents to showcase the amazing variety of work 

submitted by pupils in Telford. This will be held in the glass classroom at Enginuity on April 15th at 7pm. 

Refreshments will be served from 6pm, and all are Welcome! Please return the permission slip below so we 

have an idea on numbers attending. 

 

We hope to see some of you there, and congratulations to our prize winners. 

 

M.TYRER 

Upper KS2 Leader 

 

.......................................................................................................................................................................... 

 

Photography Competition attendance slip 

 

Name of child……………………………………………………………… Class…………………………. 

 

We will be attending the Presentation Evening on 15th April. Number of people attending…………….. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………..….. Parent / Guardian  
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